
   
 

   
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

A big thank you to all the parents and carers who have donated their time and their cakes to the Summer 
Fayre tomorrow. A special mention to Mrs Robinson, who has managed to pull everything together. We 
hope that everyone who goes tomorrow has fun and enjoys raising funds for the Friends of SBN. 

 

Summer Fayre 

 

Tomorrow is the Summer Fayre. We hope to see many of our families there, 
enjoying everything that has been put together. There will be Maypole dancing at 
1:00pm for the children in Chestnut and Oak and we hope some grown-ups will 
also volunteer. At 1:30pm, the children in Chestnut and Oak will put on a musical 
performance. Please remember to bring their clarinets along, and recorders if they 
have been taken home, so that they can take part. 

 

 

 

 

New Play Equipment 

 

The children have had a lot of fun with the new play equipment today as they figured out how it all fitted 
together and the different things that they could make. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Instilling Courage, Creativity, Compassion and Curiosity and always striving to be the best that we can be 

  

2nd July 2021 

‘APPLY YOUR HEART TO DISCIPLINE AND YOUR EARS TO WORDS OF KNOWLEDGE’ – PROVERBS 23:12 

  

 Stoke by Nayland C of E Primary School and Nursery Newsletter 

  



   
 

   
 

 

Oak Class 

 

Oak class were very busy this week. Firstly, after following recipes and instructions carefully, they made 
some wonderful bread. The classroom smelled lovely. The bread was then taken with them to their activity 
day in Haverhill. They spent a great day outside, exploring and learning new skills. Well done to all of the 
children who behaved impeccably and represented the school so well. 

 

Gold Book Awards 

Well done to the Gold Book Award winners. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary dates 
 

Date Event 

Saturday 3rd July 2021 Summer Fayre – 12 noon until 2pm.  

Thursday 8th July 2021 Sports Day - Morning 

Thursday 15th July 2021 Raffle prize draw 

Monday 19th July 2021 Governor’s Tea Party for Mrs Klimowicz 

Tuesday 20th July 2021 9.15am Year 6 Leavers’ service followed by Year 6 

Leavers’ BBQ & disco in the afternoon. 

 

With best wishes, 
 

Mrs Sarah Smith 

Headteacher  

Please consider supporting the school via:  

Courage Respect Peace Justice Creativity Thankfulness Perseverance Trust Compassion Friendship Hope Truthfulness Curiosity Generosity Service Humility 

 

 

Saplings— Lola-Rose 

Chestnut— Ted 

Oak— Lilly  

https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/54811
https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/54811
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fosbn/
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fosbn/

